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Montana SMP is a program coordinated by Missoula Aging Services and partnered with local 
Area Agencies on Aging. This project was supported by grant #90MPPG0052 from the U.S. 
Administration for Community Living, Department of Health and Human Services, Washington 
D.C., 20201. Points of view or opinions do not necessarily represent official ACL policy. 

 



 

The Senior Medicare Patrol (SMP) helps to educate Medicare beneficiaries about ways to prevent, detect, and combat 

Medicare fraud.  For more information about Medicare fraud, visit the Stop Medicare Fraud website at 

www.stopmedicarefraud.org.  

 


